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To: Verndale School Board 

From: Arick Follingstad, Principal 

Date: December 3, 2018 

Re: Long-Term Substitute Elementary Teacher 

 

I recommend the Verndale School District hire Angela Erickson to fill a long-term substitute 

elementary teaching position from January 2, 2018 through the remainder of the 2018-2019 

school year.  She will be compensated according to the Long-Term Substitute Pay Schedule.  

Angela comes to us with very strong recommendations as she is wrapping up her student-

teaching experience.  She has several years of experience in a school setting as a 

paraprofessional before going back to school to earn her teaching credentials.  She has 

demonstrated a strong desire to build positive relationships and to help all students succeed.  

She will be a great addition to our staff for the remainder of the school year.   

Sincerely, 

 

Arick Follingstad 

K-12 Principal 


